

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

May 11, 1994

Ms. Rebecca I. Prentice-Hahn 3508 S. Richfield Street Aurora, CO 80013

Dear Ms. Hahn:

Thank you for your letter of May 3, 1994 inquiring on positions available.

At the present time there are no staff positions which match your qualifications. Your resume has been forwarded to Personnel with a request that should an opening occur in your field you will be contacted.

Again, thank you and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

cc: Personnel